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Ball Jared

From: ComRealEst@aol.com

Sent: Friday, November 21, 2008 10:51 AM

To: Ball Jared

Cc: Elkins Marcia; Dominicak Bob; Fisher Vicki

Subject: Re: 08SR065 (Verizon Wireless@ Country Rd & 143rd) Request to Withdraw

Please withdraw 11-6-19 application No. 08 SR065 of Verizon Wireless on the Fire Station
located on Lot 1 of North Haines Subdivision at Country Rd. & 143rd. Until the disposition
of the pending application for a new site at 2870 N. Haines is finally determined and such
new site is in service, Verizon Wireless desires not to move forward with 08SR065. This
application is scheduled to be heard next on December 4, 2008.

John Rowe

Buell Consulting, Inc.
Agents for Verizon Wireless
303-220-9100 Office
303-618-4615 Portable

N

Check out smokin' hot deals on laptops, desktops and more from Dell. Shop Deals
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